
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

May 20, 2025  
 
DHO Chairman 
City of Albuquerque 
Planning Department 
600 Second Street NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
RE: Infrastructure List Amendment Application 

PR-2020-004138  
Plat Application # SD-2023-00227 

 
Dear DHO Chairman, 
Huitt-Zollars, Inc. on behalf of DR Horton Titan Montage 5, LLC requests deferral of sidewalk and buffer 
for Montage 7.  Sidewalk and Buffer will be completed with home construction estimated by 12/31/25. 
 
The Amended Infrastructure List is only for the incomplete sidewalk and buffer in front of home sites. 
 
If you have any questions feel free to call me at 505-235-7211. 
 
Sincerely,  
Huitt-Zollars, Inc.      
       
       
Scott Eddings, PE     
Vice President  
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